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Dear Parents & Carers,

UPCOMING EVENTS

We would normally be busy planning lots of events for Term 4. The Department
of Education and NSW Health will be providing advice and guidelines to all
schools regarding events early next term.

The Year 6 Gala Day and our whole School Concert will not be able to go
ahead, unfortunately. We remain hopeful that Kindergarten Orientation will be
able to take place. We await advice regarding this.

The Year 6 Graduation and our Presentation Day awards will be held in Term 4,
perhaps without the audience we would normally have. We predict that
community gatherings for these events will remain an issue. The Year é Farewell
will take place. However, due to Covid19, the venue is to be determined — more
information to come.

We will let you know the details for all of the above as soon as we possibly can.

SCHOOL HOLIDAYS

This Friday is the last day of Term 3. School holidays commence on Monday 28
September unfil Friday 2nd October.

Students will return to school
on Monday 12th October, 2020

Thank you for your ongoing support — please stay safe these holidays.

Yours faithfully,

—

(Rl
Ms. M Larkin
Principal

23rd September, 2020
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